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Please do not take away our vote-by-mail.  So many people are disabled and cannot 

go.  There are long lines and parking difficulties.  It doesn't change our vote - it just 

makes it possible in many cases to vote.   This has worked safely and well in Oregon 

for many years and we should be able to continue with this common-sense way of 

voting. 


